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September 18, 2019 
 
Mr. Robert M. Arnold     
President & CEO 
Family Centers, Inc. 
40 Arch Street 
Greenwich, CT  06830-6525 
 
 
Contract #:  19OECHVP01FCG Home Visiting Program 
Period:   7/1/2019 – 12/31/2020  
Amount:  $604,990.00 
 
Dear Mr. Arnold: 
 
I am pleased to inform you that the above referenced contract has been fully executed and 
approved.  Attached is a scanned copy of the contract for your files. 
 
Requests for Payment should be completed and directed to the contact identified below.  The OEC 
will process requests for payment in accordance with the terms of the contract.  Your receipt of 
payment is contingent upon the continued availability of funds and your agency’s compliance with 
the terms of the contract. 
 
For issues or concerns related to this contract, please direct your inquiries to Haley Scott at (860) 
500-4432 or through e-mail at haley.scott@ct.gov. 
 
 

 
 
C:  Contract file  

 


